
From: 
Sent 
To: 
Cc 
Subject: Re: Rules on spending on the referendum on the UK's membership of the European 

Union 

T h i s email has reached the Bank v i a the I n t e r n e t or an e x t e r n a l network 

Dear Ms Branch, 

We acknowledge receipt of your correspondence dated 25 May 2016. Mr Posner has asked me to 
respond on his behalf. 

Thank you for providing clarification in relation to the Bank's activities and your understanding of 
the rules. 

We do not anticipate there being any further action or response required. 

Kind regards, 

The Electoral Commission 
3 Bunhill Row 
London, EC1Y8YZ 

www.electoralcommission.orq.uk  
www.aboutmwote.co.uk 
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